
 

Help Support Breast 
Cancer Awareness at 

Millersville University! 

Raise breast cancer awareness by purchasing a t-shirt 
or patch from MUPD in support of the Pink Patch 

Project. 
All proceeds from the sales will go 

directly to support the Breast Health 
initiatives at Millersville University. 

 
 
 

T-shirts can be purchased for $20 and patches are $10  T-shirts will be for sale today, Oct. 2 from 10:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
in front of the Student Memorial Center or online at: 

https://secure.qgiv.com/event/939378/store/ 

https://secure.qgiv.com/event/939378/store/

